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High School Applications 
 
If you have a child in Year 6, please remember  to apply for a High School by  Sunday 
31st October 2021. 

https://www.sutton.gov.uk/info/200439/school_admissions/2332/transfer_to_secondary_
school_september_2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Dates for your Diary 

 

October 
Monday 25th–Friday 29th……….. Half Term 
Sunday 31st………………………..Last day to apply for High School. 

 
November 

Friday 5th……………………………Tours of the school for prospective new parents                            
                                                        10.30am or 2.00pm (please call to book) 
W/C Monday 8th…………………….Book Fair after school in the Main Hall                           
Friday 12th November …………….INSET  Day 
W/C Monday 15th…………………..Anti Bullying Week 
Tuesday 16th………………………. Individual Class Photo 
Wednesday 17th……………………Dog Trust Workshops over two days. (KS2) 
W/C Monday 22nd………………….Walk to School Week 

December 
Thursday 16th………………………Class Christmas Parties 
Friday 17th.. ………………………. Break up for Christmas Holidays 2pm/Mufti Day 
 
January 2022 
Tuesday 4th ………………………..INSET Day 
Wednesday 5th……………………. Back to school 
Monday 14th-Friday 18th………….Half Term 

Harvest Festival 

 

On Wednesday 13th October we had our first 
whole school assembly since March 2020 to 
celebrate Harvest. 

We were overwhelmed by your generosity 
with the amount of food you bought into us in 
this difficult time. 

On Tuesday 19th October Sutton Night Watch 
came and collected all the food to use for their 
amazing charity. 

 

 

https://www.sutton.gov.uk/info/200439/school_admissions/2332/transfer_to_secondary_school_september_2022
https://www.sutton.gov.uk/info/200439/school_admissions/2332/transfer_to_secondary_school_september_2022


What to do if your child develops symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19) 

 

Just a reminder as the letter stated on Monday 18th October; 

 

If your child develops symptoms of coronavirus (COVID-19), they should get a PCR test and remain 
at home at least until the result is known. 

If negative, the child can end self isolation, if positive the NHS Track and Trace will advise you on the 
time you need to isolate. 

Symptoms of coronavirus  (COVID-19) are; 

 A new continuous cough 

 High Temperature 

 A loss of, or change in their normal sense of smell (anosmia) 

 

https://www.tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk/coronavirus.php 

Scholastic Book Fair 

 

Join us everyday after school from Monday 8th—Thursday 11th November for The Scholastic Book 
Fair, it will be held in the school hall  from 3.30-4.00pm and will be an excuse to buy Christmas       
Presents…. 

https://www.tweeddaleprimary.sutton.sch.uk/coronavirus.php/2002-FP/Home/Staff/jgummer/Bank%20MDS%20May%202021

